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ELLs who received entirely remote instruction during the Spring 2021 

NYSESLAT Administration Period and Did Not Participate in the Spring 2021 NYSESLAT For those ELLs 

who received entirely remote instruction during the Spring 2021 NYSESLAT administration period and 

did not participate in the 2021 NYSESLAT, schools may administer the NYSITELL for a second time to the 

student in August or September of 2021. This special administration of the NYSITELL may be provided in 

August or September of 2021 for those ELLs who will be receiving either completely or partially in-

person instruction at the start of the school year. This special administration of the NYSITELL may also 

be provided to those ELLs who will be continuing to receive entirely remote instruction at the start of 

the new school year, provided that the family is willing to have the student come to school in person for 

the one-to-two days necessary to participate in the NYSITELL. The special administration of the NYSITELL 

is not permitted for any ELLs who completed the Spring 2021 NYSESLAT. 

COVID-19 Related Special Administration of the New York State Identification Test for English Language Learners (NYSITELL) in August-

September 2021, May 2021 


